Year 12 Globe Theatre Visit

In March, Year 12 English Literature students spent a day at the Globe Theatre for an
exciting workshop and tour to prep for their studies of Hamlet and King Lear in Year 13.
After an insightful tour of the theatre in which students were able to show off their
knowledge of Shakespearean performance, students had the opportunity to participate in
a drama workshop focusing on Act 1, Scene 1 of Hamlet, something that forced everyone
out of their comfort zones and into trying something new. It was a day of fun, creativity
and challenge, and the afternoon was spent perusing the public galleries of the Tate
Modern.
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